January §, 2024

Dear Ms. Mary Zitwer Millman & the Board Members of the Eugene Zitwer Foundation,

The Division of Pediatric Hematology/Oncology at the Brookdale University Hospital and Medical Center would
like to extend our heartfelt appreciation for your generous donation. We are overwhelmed by your tremendous
hearts. This donation was used to purchase gifts and gift cards for every single one of our pediatric
Hematology/Oncology patients and their siblings. No child was left behind, each one had at least one gift to open.
Our patients were over the moon and smiling from ear to ear.

Your generous donation also allowed us to use a decorator to make the holiday party space look so festive and bring
the party to life. The “Santa Corner” that the decorator set up created a magical environment for our patients and
their families to sit for a picture with Santa when picking up their gifts. The flowers you organized to have donated
through Jay Casiano from PlantShed were gorgeous and made the tables pop. The Eugene Zitwer Foundation
brought so much holiday cheer; we cannot thank you enough.

Your continual support of our program has been remarkable and the work that you do is admirable. It is
organizations such as the Eugene Zitwer Foundation that make our party such a success, you truly do a wonderful
job. We wish you all a very HAPPY & HEALTHY 2024!

Warmest regards, /\

Kusum Viswanathan, MD, FAAP Mario Peichev, MD
Chief Medical Officer- Brookdale Hospital Medical Center Attending Physician
Chair, Department of Pediatrics Pediatric Hematology/Oncology
One Brooklyn Health
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Natalie Sommerville-Brooks, FNP, MSN Zoe Rudnick, MS, CCLS
Nurse Coordinator/Clinical Nurse Specialist Child Life Specialist
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Dorothy Stanislaw
Patient Service Associate



